
 

       David M. Lee 
Senior Attorney  
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420 
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(561) 691-7263 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 

 

-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING-    March 30, 2020 
 

Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Division of the Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission  
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 
Re: Docket No.  20080271-EI; Status of Joint Ownership Discussions Associated with 

Florida Power & Light Company’s Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 
 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 
 

Docket No. 20080271-EI was opened to monitor the status of joint ownership discussions 
associated with Florida Power & Light Company’s (“FPL’s”) Turkey Point Units 6 & 7, as directed 
in Order No. PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI, issued April 11, 2008. 
 

By Order No. PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI, the Commission approved a stipulation which states in 
relevant part: “No later than July 1, 2009, FPL will continue its good faith discussions with 
FMEA, FMPA, and OUC, and will also commence good faith discussions of joint participation 
in Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 with JEA and Seminole. FPL will report the status of such 
ongoing status discussions to the FPSC every quarter thereafter.” 
 

As required by Order No. PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI, FPL has continued good faith discussions with 
the Florida Municipal Energy Association (“FMEA”), Florida Municipal Power Agency 
(“FMPA”), Orlando Utilities Commission (“OUC”), JEA, and Seminole Electric Cooperative, 
Inc. (“Seminole”). 

 

FPL provided an update to the joint ownership discussion group on June 29, 2018 advising them of 
FPL’s decision to pause moving on with the pre-construction or construction activities given the 
current status of the initial wave of AP1000 projects in the U.S.  No further activity has occurred 
since the June 29, 2018 update. 

  Sincerely, 
 
        /s/ David M. Lee  
        David M. Lee 
        Fla. Bar No. 103152 
 

cc: Jennifer Crawford, Office of the General Counsel  




